
Direct from Ireland, Ally Harron and Marian Curry are a duo 
who play Irish and Country music. Since getting together 
back in 1997 they have toured extensively in Ireland, 
England, Scotland, Spain and Portugal. Once again, they are 
looking forward to coming to the shores of America and you 
can catch them at various venues in Florida during the 
months of January, February and March.   

Ally and Marian will be including many songs from the DVDs 
and CDs they have recorded over the years. They are a self-

contained duo, playing mandolin, guitar, piano and harmonica with both on vocals. 

Being from a rural Irish background in Co. Fermanagh they were brought up at a time when 
it was common to have music sessions in the home, musicians brought their accordions, 
fiddles, bodhrans and this get together could go on to the small hours of the morning.  

Do come along and experience an evening of good music, dancing and a warm Irish 
welcome! They will be with the United Irish of SW Florida on February 10, 2025. 

You Tube Video - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZT4v5P6PFtw 

Facebook page - https://www.facebook.com/p/Ally-Harron-Marian-Curry-
100063571750709/ 


